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Meeting Recap 

Continues 

Demotion Party will be on Saturday, July 
10, 2021 at Carol and Paul Cunha’s 
beautiful home.  Paul needs help!  
Please contact him before he has to call 
you.  916-539-5809 

During the meeting an auction was held 
to help raise funds for the Pacific Crest 
Trail Hike & WEAVE.  The auction item 
was an opportunity to Fly with Walter 
Helm.  Two flights were auctioned and 
Glen Cheron was the highest bidder for 
both at $500 each.  Thank you Glen. 

 

 

 

 

Our Speaker was Dr. Mark Lee, 
Orthopaedic Trauma Surgeon, U.C.D. 
Medical Center.  Dr. Lee spoke on the 
problems with bone healing after 
injuries and from cancer treatment.  
Many times the attempt to “fix” the 
bone either leaves gaps or the repair 
attempt does not heal as intended.  
They are doing research on using the 
patient’s bone marrow to harvest stem 
cells and using it to fill-in the gaps of the 
bone.    

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Other News and 

Information 

PACIFIC COAST TRAIL 
HIKE PICTURES 

Roger and Walter’s PCT hike concludes 
this Saturday, 19th! Enjoy these 
pictures! 
                       Start 

Meeting Recap for   

June 11, 2021 

Thought of the Day was delivered 
by: Walter Helm. He shared his 
experience with WAVE, our charity 
partner for the Pacific Crest Trail 
Hike.  Walter heard of 2 or 3 girls 
needing a safe place to stay for 
about 2 weeks.  He volunteered to 
take the girls in for a while.  Well, it 
took 6 months for WEAVE to find a 
suitable safe home for the girls to 
live.  While the girls were with 
Walter, he took them too many 
places and gave the girls experiences 
they had not had so far in their lives.  
Walter is a Great person, doing 
wonderful things.  Thanks Walter. 

We heard from Raquel Shipp, 
Executive Director of the 
Sacramento Youth Center.  They 
received a $5,000 Grant from our 
Club for a mentoring program for 
youths in our Community.  This has 
helped many kids to have a safe 
place to “hangout” with resources to 
use.  They can do homework, read, 
use computers for projects and 
classes.  They also have activities for 
kids to keep them off the streets.   

Past President, Carl Naake needs 
volunteers for a Rise Against Hunger 
challenge.  This is something District 
Governor Desiree has developed.  
The date is July 31, 2021 at 9:00 am. 
Carl needs 10 people to pack, 5 
people to play a trivia game and 4 to 
play a corn hole game.  Please 
contact Carl if you can help.   
916-216-9929 or email: 
carlnaake@att.net  

KEY DATES 

June 18, 2021 – Rich Desmond, County of Sacramento Supervisor. 
June 25, 2021 – Final Meeting of the 36th Term.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


